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I strongly support the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project. The homelessness situation is an
absolute humanitarian disaster right now, and these common-sense measures will give us some tools
to ameliorate things while we work on more ambitious long-term solutions. People living on the
street and on public lands face a very difficult and unhealthy situation, and letting us expand cheap
and simple shelters wherever we can will help improve their lives quickly and dramatically while
also greatly lessening potential conflict between homeless people and nearby residents. This is a
win-win; virtually no one living in these new sanctioned sites will be causing any more problems
than they would be sleeping on the streets.
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